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The passion rising from this bill creates the need and duty for all citizens to ask of 

you, our representatives,  to be good stewards in handling this legislation. 

As Oregonians, we need to take our responsibility to preserve our lands, natural 

resources, lifestyles and our broad economic sphere very seriously, we could have 

dire unexpected consequences. Passing this bill gives our government time to cite, 

resource and compare results of legal procedures, health implications and 

generational losses experienced by other states. We have been fortunate to be 

granted public funds for mitigation of natural disasters to recover from the 

uncontrollable, we should be mindful to not create the need for more public funds due 

to fast and furious profits, that could cost all of Oregon irreparable damage. 

 

Sincerely,  

Teresa Clausen  


